
 

 

November 8, 2017 
 
State Hazard Mitigation Officer (SHMO)  
Colorado Division of Homeland Security & Emergency Management (DHSEM) 
9195 East Mineral Avenue, Suite 200  
Centennial, CO  80112  
 
 

Re: “Funding Match Commitment Letter” as a participating jurisdiction in Adams 
County Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Boand, 
 
This letter serves as Adams County’s commitment to meet the matching funds 
requirement for the Adams County Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) Update. 
 
If awarded an HMA Planning Grant, Adams County will provide a local match in the 
amount of at least $13,375.00 via staff time (labor) of at least $4,804.90 and a cash 
match up to $8,570.10 to assist in the planning process, compilation of data, and 
other services related to development of the Adams County HMP.   Documentation 
of in-kind costs will be tracked by hourly wages and participation in planning 
activities via official sign-in sheets, and other data gathering needs as assessed and 
assigned by the Local Planning Committee (LPC). 
 
Therefore, with a full understanding of the fiscal obligations incurred by this 
agreement, I, Eva Henry, Chair of Adams County Board of County Commissioners, 
commit Adams County’s match funding to the Adams County’s Multi-Jurisdictional 
Hazard Mitigation Planning effort.  
 
Executed this 8th day of November, 2017      
 

       
      Eva J. Henry, Chair 
 
 


